
  

  

MISCELLANEOUS 
ITEMS 

Contact Us 

Telephone: 01226 786908 

 

Email: ward.green@brittohealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.brittohealthcare.co.uk 

Address 

Ward Green Lodge Care Home 

High Ridge 

Ward Green 

Barnsley 

S70 5HJ 

We’re on Facebook! 

If you didn’t already know, Ward Green Lodge has 
its own Facebook profile!  We update regularly 
with what’s been going on in the home and any 
events that will be coming up in future.  Simply 

add “Ward Green” as a friend on Facebook . Our 
profile picture is below to help identify the correct 

profile 

What the Flip? 

February would not be complete with-
out some pancake day flips! Here’s one 
of our favourites, if only because they 

didn’t drop it! 

 

  

 

Lost & Found 

In February Ward Green Lodge sent out an email 
to relatives to inform them that we are currently 

holding clothing that does not have any names on 
them. We are once again inviting all relatives to 
come into the home to see if any of the clothing 

belongs to their loved ones 

  

Passionate Care in a Luxurious Setting  

 
 

 

January—February 2024 

Last Inspection: 29th October 2018 

An update from Ward Green Lodge 

Hello and a warm welcome to Ward Green Lodge. We bring to you what our    
residents have been doing over the last few months and what is coming up in the 

forthcoming months. 

CQC Rating 

In this issue: 

 Lunar New Year Crafts 

 Care Awards Winners 

 Birthday Celebrations 

 Upcoming Events 

 Flippin’ ‘Eck It’s Pancake Day 

 

How to Craft Your Dragon 

2024 is in full swing, and we’re starting off 
the first newsletter of 2024 with the Lunar 

New Year. To celebrate the year of the 
dragon, we’ve been decorating the home 
with Chinese lanterns and dragon themed 
decorations. We’ve been loving seeing the 

residents designs for both 
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Care Awards 2023 Follow-Up 

Alright, we’re slightly cheating here, as 
this isn’t actually something that 

happened this year. However we are 
exceptionally pleased to reveal, dear 
readers that Ward Green Lodge had 

two winners at the Care Awards 2023 at 
the end of the year!  

Jon Higgins won 1st place for the 
Dementia Carer Award, while Joanne 

Hopkinson was Highly Commended for 
the Care Assessor Award. 

With this, Jon will be going to the Great 
British Care Awards Final in March! 

Fingers crossed for Jon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Day Get Together 

With Valentines day being the main 
focus of February, we’ve put 

together something special for the 
occasion. 

 

We’ve invited relatives to come in to 
the home for a special lunch with 

their loved ones to celebrate 
Valentines Day, using one of our 
quiet lounges to keep the time 
together personal. We’d like to 

thank Elaine for her efforts to make 
sure everyone got to enjoy their 

time together 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

 

Every Thursday at 1PM: Game Changer 
Memory Sessions at 1PM 

4th—8th March & 11th March: 
Afternoon Tea’s for Mother’s Day 

1st March: St David’s Day—Daffodils / 
Welsh Cakes Tasters 

5th March: Music & Movement—
10:30AM 

15th March: Red Nose Day + St Patricks Day celebrations—Coffee 
Morning & Red / Green wearing—10:30AM 

18th March: Church Service + 
Communion—2PM 

22nd March: Paul Barrie 
entertainer—2PM 

30th March: Church Singers + Easter 
flowers—2PM 
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